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Update on Steeles Avenue Widening and  
Morningside Avenue Extension 

 
The City of Toronto is beginning to develop detailed engineering designs for a 1.5 km widening of 
Steeles Avenue East from Tapscott Road easterly to Ninth Line and the extension of Morningside 
Avenue to Steeles Avenue.  Approval was received in 2013 from the Province of Ontario to move 
ahead with the project. 
 
The project includes the following 
improvements: 

• Widening Steeles Avenue: 3 
lanes in each direction, 
sidewalk on both sides, bike 
lane on south side 

• Extending Morningside Avenue:  
2 lanes in each direction, 
sidewalk on both sides, bike 
lane on east side 

• Installing 3 new bridges over 
the Neilson tributary, 
Morningside Creek and Rouge 
River 

 
The engineering design work is 
expected to take 2 years to 
complete and will require detailed 
investigations of below surface 
conditions, coordination with 
utility companies, permits from 
approval agencies and property 
acquisition.  
 
We invite you to find out more about our work plan, and meet with City staff and your local 
Councillor  Raymond Cho. 
 

Date:    Tuesday, July 19, 2016 
Time:   Drop in anytime between 7:00 to 8:30 pm   
Place:   Cedar Brae Golf Club, Rouge River Room, 2

nd
 Floor  

           55 Mac Frost Way 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions, please contact us.  

Contact  Tracy Manolakakis, 416-392-2990, tmanola@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

 

 
 

Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Tagalog, mangyaring tumawag sa 311. 
 

www.toronto.ca/steelesmorningside 
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